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Believe Engage Aspire Nurture your child’s FIELD of dreams 
 
13

th
 February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
 

On Thursday 5
h
 March children all over the world will be celebrating World Book Day. At Beanfield, we will be celebrating 

this special day in a variety of ways. 
 

Book and a Biscuit mornings 
On the allocated day for each year group, you will have the opportunity to join your child in their classroom between 9am 
and 9:20am. During this time the children will be reading a book of their choice, whilst enjoying a biscuit. We hope that this 
will provide a positive and enjoyable start to the day, as well as promoting reading for pleasure. If you wish to join us for this 
event, please complete and return the slip attached to this letter. 
 

Dress up 
Children will be able to come to school on World Book day dressed up as either their favourite book character or their 
favourite Mrs Wordsmith word. Fancy dress is optional, so for any children who do not wish to dress up, they should come 
to school in normal uniform. 
 

World Book Day challenge sheet: 
Our school reading ambassadors will be running a ‘design a book cover’ competition. Children can pay 20p to enter their 
design and can collect an entry sheet from their class reading ambassador. The sheets will be available from Monday 2

nd
 

March and must be handed back in by Thursday 12
th

 March. All money made will be used to buy more books for our book 
shop. 
 

We are really excited to celebrate this wonderful day through all of the fantastic events and challenges that are taking place 
around World Book day. We hope that you can encourage your child to make the most of these amazing opportunities and 
we look forward to a fun-filled week that celebrates the importance of reading. 
 

Thank you for your support, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Stanley 
Reading Subject Leader 
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Book and Biscuit Morning 

 

I will be attending the ‘Book and a Biscuit’ morning for my child. 

Name(s) of child (ren) ________________________________________________ 

Class(es)___________________________________________________________ 

 

Please tick the events you will be attending: 
 

Year group Date Attending 

Nursery Thursday 27
th 

February 
AM session 9:00-9:20 
PM session 2.40 – 3:00 

AM    or    PM 

Reception Thursday 27
th 

February  

Year 1 Friday 28
th

 February  

Year 2 Monday 2
nd

 March  

Year 3 Tuesday 3
rd

 March  

Year 4 Wednesday 4
th

 March  

Year 5 Thursday 5
th

 March  

Year 6 Friday 6
th

 March  

 


